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Good afternoon Staff, Parent and Community. 
 
Governor Brown announced at 11:00 this morning that the statewide indoor mask mandate will be lifted on 
March 11th at 11:59pm; (essentially March 12). The announcement state for masking requirements and other 
COVID mitigation efforts return to local decision making for schools. Click the link for her full announcement. 
 
On Wednesday March 2 superintendent will be reviewing new guidance from ODE regarding our mitigation 
strategies and the switch to local control. I am awaiting the release of ODE guidance with specific details as 
well as information from Governor Brown’s announcement before we make plans on how mitigation strategies 
will take effect.  
 
I am asking you to click the link and take a short survey to help me understand the thoughts and perspectives 
from families, staff, and board surrounding masking as I make decisions for the district. 
 
I will continue to keep you updated as decisions are made. Please reach out to me if you have questions  
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https://mailchi.mp/oregon/news-releasegovernors-brown-newsom-and-inslee-announce-updated-health-guidance?fbclid=IwAR3rinmdcqz0qX8ORaMaRGQd5nzvfQGedeQLR9icBk1tYT-En7mThbOC5fk
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/53VVV8H

